LEVELLAND INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION

Date:	8/20/2025	Presented By:	Rodney Caddell
	Consider Approval of 2025-2026		-
Subject:	School Health Advisory Council	Related Page(s)	

ACTION

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Levelland ISD is required to have members of the Student Health Advisory Council (SHAC) approved by the board of trustees. The administration is recommending that the following persons be approved to serve on the SHAC for the 2025-2026 school year.

Samantha Davila, Parent
Alexis Diaz, Parent
Monica Grado, Parent
Enoch Ramirez, Parent
Jaime McCabe, Parent
Tana Lockett, Parent
Pat Smith, PE Teacher
Machelle Wells, Nurse
Aralyn Gipson, Student
Julianne Flores, Athletic Trainer
Rodney Caddell, Assistant Superintendent

RECOMMENDATION

The administration is asking the Board to approve the School Health Advisory Council as listed above for the 2025-2026 school year.

BOARD ACTION REQUIRED